
 

 

We are excited to invite you to join us at our new 
Across Disability Support Group in Bristol! 

 

Join us for the first meeting on Thursday, April 27 at 6p.m. at 

 

 

 
 

 

Meetings will be held on the last Thursday of each month 
 
 

This first introductory meeting will be a meet and greet for all 

members and caregivers. The group is open to individuals 

with all types of disabilities and conditions. Each additional 

meeting will be centered on a different topic/guest speaker.  

  

****Food will be provided for all in attendance****  

If you would like to attend, email Bill Mancini at nsciact@gmail.com (or) 

call Paul Weiland at 860.769.7047. 
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